
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
11:33:22	PM	
	
We	need	20c	per	KW	as	the	power	companies	are	still	ripping	us	off	at	that	price	
when	we	are	paying	above	24c	per	KW	and	were	told	our	power	prices	are	going	
up	by	40%	in	the	next	year	so	our	feed	in	power	needs	to	reflect	this	typical	
liberals	allways	ripping	the	people	off	whild	backing	there	big	pals	
	
sam	stevenson		
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